
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 9th July 2021  

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

 

Term 6   
 
 
 

Week 6 
 
 

Monday 12th July 
Sharks Class Forest School 
3:00—4:00 Starfish Sports 
Club 
 
Tuesday 13th July 
Dolphins Class—Swimming 
3:05-4:05 Stingrays Sports 
Club 
 
 
Wed 14th July 
3:10-4:10 Sharks Sports Club 
Sand Dollars —Swimming 
 
 
Thursday 15th July 
3:00—4:00 Seahorses Sports 
Club 
 
Friday 16th July 
 

 
 

Week 7 
 
 
 
Monday 19th July 
3:00—4:00 Starfish Sports 
Club 
6:00pm Y6 Performance 
 
Tuesday 20th July 
Dolphins Class—Swimming 
 
Wed 21st July 
9.00am Y6 Leavers Service 
Sand Dollars—Swimming 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS 
22 July—31 August 

 
Monday 1st September 

INSET DAY—No children 
come to school.  Office is 

open. 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

 

Happy Birthday to: Jason and Givenchy 

We hope you have had or are still to have a wonderful day! 

 HOUSE points  
 

This week’s resulTs:  
Connaught:      830 
Redoubt:           824 
Kearsney:        794 
Burgoyne:        792 

 SUPERSTARS!  
Our superstars this week are:      

Obie, Nia, Rian, Givenchy, Deepsona, Sampada, Jess, Aaryash, Sibika, 

Reggie, Aisha, Shikha, Ethan, Nerissa, Riley, Ningsam, Aland and Jacob 
 

CONGATULATIONS!     Well done all of you!  

Writer of the week  
The nominations this week are:  

Rian, Jacey, Aurora,Yaran, 

Shuwasna, Darcey and Jacob 
  

The winner is: Darcey! 
 

Well Done!  

NHS Big Tea 
 

Thank you for supporting this event.  We raised 
a total amount of £264.50!! 

Y6 Camp Out  

 

 
What a lovely evening we had! Such a great way to 
celebrate our Y6s leaving us.  We’re very proud of 

you...although you need to sleep longer!   

Thinking of returning to your role as a healthcare professional? We can help you! 
  

This message goes out to all parents, carers and members of the local community who 
may once have been a healthcare professional such as a nurse or midwife and now 
considering a return. Returning healthcare professionals have a key role to play in   

ensuring patients and service users have access to experienced and well-trained care 
staff equipped with the right skills. Health Education England ( NHS) provide funding to 
support the pathways to return and are keen to  support or answer any questions you 

may have if you are considering returning to perhaps nursing, midwifery or If you trained 
as an allied health professional (AHP) or a healthcare scientist (HCS) but have since left 

the profession.    
 

Please do contact us for more information on: 01865 932097 or email 
returntopractice.se@hee.nhs.uk 

 Change of Menu  
There will be a change to the menu on the last 

day of school, Wednesday, 21st July 
It will now be FISH or VEGGIE NUGGETS, 

CHIPS & VEG with a COOKIE 

Inset Days 21/22 
School Closed  

1st Sept ‘21 
1st Nov ‘21 
4th Jan ‘22 
6th June ‘22 
22nd July ‘22 

mailto:returntopractice.se@hee.nhs.uk

